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12/02/2019  07:44:432019/0667/P INT Grace Edghill I wish to register my objection to the operation of another children's home in the area. Camden Town is not an 

appropriate situation for troubled young people, and the ongoing problems at Cecil House should clearly 

demonstrate that. Curfew's cannot be effectively enforced and there is myriad opportunity for trouble literally 

on their doorstep.
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